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Boothbay Town-wide Equalization 2018-2019 

 

Notice to taxpayers of proposed new property tax values and an estimated 2018-2019 property tax were 

mailed on Tuesday, June 12, 2018. The notices instruct taxpayers that would like to participate in the 

review process to contact John E. O’Donnell and Associates. Taxpayers may call (207 926 4044) and 

make an appointment to meet with a representative at the Boothbay Fire Station. Appointments will be 

available for Monday, June 25 from 2 PM to 7 PM, Tuesday June 26 from 9 AM to 2 PM, Wednesday 

June 27 from 2 PM to 7 PM or Thursday June 28 from 9 AM to 2 PM. You may also reach them by 

email at info@jeodonnell.com. Be sure to include Boothbay and the Map/Lot number in your 

correspondence. You may also write to John E. O’Donnell and Associates, 632 Bald Hill Road, New 

Gloucester, Maine 04260. Email and written correspondence must be received by June 29 to be 

considered before the July property tax commitment.  

 

Notices have been mailed to the address of record. If you need a copy of the notice, all notices are 

available in the Quick Links section of the Town of Boothbay website 

(http://www.townofboothbay.org/).  

 

All assessed values can be reviewed on the John E. O’Donnell and Associates website 

(http://jeodonnell.com/cama/boothbay/).  

 

After the reviews are completed, the 2018-2019 tax commitment will be made and tax bills sent the last 

week of July. The first payments are due Friday, August 24, 2018.  
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